
YOUTH NOTES

Parents' Meeting All parents of youth aged 13-20 
are asked to attend a meeting immediately 
following the worship services on 30 January in 
the Williams Hall.

Youth Programme Awesome news! From now on, 
there will be a programme for our teens every 
Friday at 7.30pm. We will have discussions, guest 
speakers, fun, food, beanbags, and more. Can't 
wait to see you there!

First Service is returning on 5 February at 7.30pm, 
led by our teens. We look forward to seeing you 
for creative worship, music, food, fun and much 
more!

PRAYER CORNER
Let us pray for all who are suffering as a result of 
terrorism, including the bereaved and injured from 
the attack on a university in Pakistan this week.

Sabbath School
9.45am

Welcome – Daniella Pinheriro
Hymn 6 NAH: 'Praise to the Lord' – Gideon Urhoma

Prayer – Yuling Zhang
Mission News: 'The Missionary Gramophone'

Kristina Ieftemii & Daniela Vovk
Praise in Music: 'The Sabbath School Song'

Christian & Isabella Constantinou
Lesson study: 'Conflict and Crisis: The Judges'

Mission Offering and Prayer
Daurio Freitas & Yelyzaveta Myronyk

Hymn 159 NAH: 'Lift Up the Trumpet' – Adair Ng
Closing Prayer – Ketsia Habimana

11am Parallel Service
Coordinator – Matthew Marshall

Host: Jacques Vitry
Praise Leader:  Chantal Alen

Elder: Alain Fidelia
Scripture Reading: Mark 6:1-6 – Anjali Moser

Sermon: Master Artisan – Pastor Jacques Venter

Things You Need to Know
WELCOME  TO  STANBOROUGH  PARK  CHURCH to  our
members, friends and visitors alike. As we come together to
worship, may we acknowledge God's sovereignty, invite His
presence  among us,  and  give  Him  our  total  praise  and
adoration.

THE  FAMILY  MINISTRIES  PRAYER  BASKET is  with  the  Swain
family. We invite the church to pray for  Carl, Joanna and
little Hana. May the Lord bless them and help them to have
an ever closer relationship with Him. “I will lift up my eyes to
the hills  – from whence comes my help? My help comes
from the Lord, who made heaven and earth.” Psa121:1-2.

THE FUNERAL SERVICE of Sister Betty Cooper, who died on 10
January, will be held in this church on Monday 1 February
at 11.30am, and she will  be laid to  rest  in  North Watford
Cemetery  at  1pm.  In  lieu  of  flowers,  donations  to  ADRA
would be welcome. We extend our love and condolences
to Pastor Arthur Cooper and the family.

GRATEFUL THANKS  from Bronwen Atkinson for her birthday
flowers  and  cards  last  Sabbath.  Thanks  also  to all  who
continue to save used stamps for the RNLI.

PAT'S  SUNDAY  SALE  last  week  raised  £1000  towards  the
running of the Soup Run. Many thanks to all  who helped
with  the  hard  work,  and  also  to  those  who  came  and
bought refreshments and items at the sale.

THE  SINGING  GROUP will  be  going to  Greenbank  Care
Home WD17 4JR, at 3:30 pm today.

ADVENTURERS/PATHFINDERS The next meetings take place
today, 4-6pm, and tomorrow, Sunday, 9.45am-12 noon in
the Sanctuary.

QUIZ NIGHT TONIGHT  at 7.30pm. Bring a team of up to 10
people  to  pit  your  skills  and  memory  against  the
Quizmaster.  Hot drinks  will  be available,  but please bring
your own cold drinks and snacks. See Alix, Alison or Pat for
more information.

CHURCH  BUSINESS  MEETING  Tomorrow,  Sunday,  7pm.
Please  pick  up  an  agenda  and  accompanying
documents after the service today.

SENIOR CLUB will meet on Monday 25 January from 2-4pm.
Our  guest  speaker  is  Len  Little,  a  former  police  dog
handler,  who  will  tell  us  about  the  training  and  use  of
specialist  search  dogs.  All  eligible  members  are  warmly
welcome.

PASTOR'S SURGERY Pastor Jacques Venter  is  available to
meet with members on Wednesdays between 10am and
1pm. If you wish to make an appointment, please email
beatrice@stanboroughpark  .or  g  

THE SOUP RUN will depart for London on Friday 29 January
at 8.30pm.  Pat Walton is the leader and Les Dean is the
driver. If you wish to go on the soup run please contact Pat
Walton on 01923 672 500. 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH 6 FEBRUARY Please book by Tuesday 2
February,  using the envelopes at the desk.  Place in  the
offering  plate  or  hand  to  Fiona  Cooper,  or  email
fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com

Sunday Teatime Concert
Tomorrow, Sunday, 24 January, 3pm

The Tamesis Piano Trio
Concert followed by tea and cakes. All welcome!

LIFE GROUPS

Several Life Groups are now up and running:

The DIGMAS Group will help you discover more 
about the character of God.

The Prayer Book Club explores more ways of 
praying for those who are seeking to come into 
a relationship with God.

Beyond Words A creative Bible study group, 
meeting on Sundays. See Izzy Reyes for details.

Let's Walk Our first walk is planned for next 
Sabbath, 30 January, with the SDA Fell Walking 
Group. The walk will be about 4 miles, starting at 
Whipsnade at 2.30pm sharp. It will be muddy so 
please dress appropriately. See Colin Robertson 
for more information.
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CHURCH WEBSITE
We need your suggestions and contributions

The church website has been slowly evolving over 
the past few months in an attempt to provide a 
more varied content and up-to-date information. 
We would welcome your comments and 
suggestions. Also, a Thought for the Week will be 
included each week. If you have a contribution in 
the form of a quote, sound bite from a sermon, etc, 
please write to thoughts@stanboroughchurch.org

11 am Worship Service

Organ Prelude Holy, Holy, Holy

Silent Prayer

Introit
Be Still for the Presence of the Lord

Invocation Barbara Clee

Call to Worship 1 Chronicles 29:10b-13 NIV
Dean Papaioannou

Hymn of Adoration
Angel Voices Ever Singing NAH 11

Call to Giving Barbara Clee

Tithes and Offerings

Children's Story Pastor Geert

Pound in the Pot

Family Prayer Barbara Clee

Scripture Reading Mark 6:1-6 NIV
Joellyn Sheehy

Meditation
Video: Speak O Lord

Sermon Hitting the Nail on the Head
Pastor Geert

Hymn of Response
To God Be the Glory SDAH 341

Benediction

Pause for Silent Reflection
(congregation seated)

Organ Postlude

Contacts
PASTORAL TEAM

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Geert Tap
gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

SUNSET TIMES

Today:  4:34pm   Next Friday: 4:44pm

23 January 2016

Welcome to
Stanborough Park Church

  

Because your lovingkindness is better than life,
my lips shall praise You.

Psalm 63:3

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter; Mary Barrett; Geert Tap
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL
01923 894 664

www.stanboroughchurch.org
facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch

twitter.com/stanboroughpc
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